
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ TUESDAY, 04 JANUARY, 2022 
 

Respected Parents, 
 

This is to remind that some of us have paid school fees up to December, 

however, the fees of some months in between have not been paid. 

Therefore, I request all the parents to pay the fees compulsorily from 

the month of April plus the fees of another eight months by Monday, 

10 January 2022. 
 

Hence, you are requested to look into the above mentioned reminder 

urgently and take the necessary step by the above specified date. 
 

Thanking you for your wholehearted cooperation and support. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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